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Produce Coali�on agrees with FAO on common ac�on plan to cooperate on data analysis for the fresh 
produce value chain for crea�ng more economic awareness on current cost hikes and supply chain 
disrup�ons 

 

Members of the Fresh Produce Coali�on have met on the 9th of June 2022 with senior officials of the 
FAO to discuss the ini�a�on of a common FAO-Coali�on working group to analyse the impact of the 
current cost hikes and supply chain disrup�ons on the fresh produce industry. The working group will be 
comprised by FAO officials and members of the coali�on with the aim to create a comprehensive study 
series to analyse consequences of the current situa�on and to create addi�onal arguments for policy 
makers, to increase their aten�on to crisis management for the fresh produce industry. 


